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Michael Nestico

From: Erika Josefoski
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 12:26
To: Michael Nestico
Subject: Re: Tarentum Borough - December 15, 2020 Public Meeting

Hi Michael, 
 
Dear Scott, Lou Ann, and my fellow council members: 
 
Please accept this email as a formal resignation of my council position effective 12/31/20. It has been my pleasure to 
serve the community of Tarentum and I look forward to many more years of service in the future.  
 
Thank you,  

Erika Josefoski  
Tarentum Council 
412.
 
 

  


